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23/10/2020

MRS Anne Trimble

173 Rickard RD
NARRABEEN NSW 2101
gordon.trimble@icloud.com

RE: DA2020/1233 - 68 - 90 Evans Street FRESHWATER NSW 2096

| have been a long term Member of the Harbord Diggers Club for over 45 years. Every week |
together with 25 of our Harbord Diggers Day Club members enjoy going to the Harbord
Diggers where we are provided with a hot lunch & entertainment. Harbord Diggers has being
doing this now for over 35 yrs but sadly due to covid this hasn't been possible, we do hope to
return in the New Year, God willing! Some of us enjoyed playing outdoor Bowls at the old Club
when we had a bowling green and also indoor bowls. We are so looking forward to not only
returning to our weekly Day Club activities but to also being able to perhaps enjoy a game of
bowls on the new Bowling Green. Our Members are elderly and are missing their weekly social
interaction as well as the physical & mental stability that the Day Club gives them. The Harbord
Diggers Club also provides us with a Bus to pick up some of our elderly members who are not
able to otherwise get to the club and we are very grateful for that service.

We trust that the Northern Beaches Council will endorse the proposal to complete the Bowling
green at Harbord Diggers and allow our Members to enjoy the activities that they love.

Sincerely

Mrs Anne Trimble



